
 

 

	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
May	8,	2020	
		
Dear	fellow	CCAP	members	and	valued	industry	partners,	
	
In	the	light	of	the		government's	precautionary	measures	pertaining	to	COVID	19	which	will	most	likely	
disallow	mass	gatherings	in	the	foreseeable	future,	we	regret	to	advise	that	we	have	decided	to	cancel	
our	18th	Annual	General	Membership	Meeting	and	Training	Conference	scheduled	 for	 June	5,	2020	 in	
Legazpi	City,	Albay.	
	
We	shall	continue	to	monitor	developments	on	the	situation	and	will	advise	members	of	activities	that	
we	may	still	be	able	to	conduct	this	year.	
	
All	payments	made	in	advance	for	the	conference	will	be	kept	in	trust	and	will	be	used	to	offset	any	costs	
that	may	arise	from	future	events.	
	
Meantime,	 we	 trust	 that	 all	 of	 us	 will	 continue	 to	 stay	 healthy	 and	 safe	 while	 we	 work	 together	 to	
overcome	this	crisis.		
	
	
For	a	strong	and	united	CCAP,	 	
	
	
	
ANTHONY	S.	DIZON	
President	


